
DO YOU KNOW THE LOCATION 
oF AN ABANDONED CEMETERY?

The Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission is 
conducting a survey of historic cemeteries in Prince George’s County.

Your help is requested in collecting information regarding the 
location and history of abandoned and little-known cemeteries!

If you have a burial ground on your property, or if you know the location 
of an abandoned cemetery, please notify The Maryland-National Capital 
Park and Planning Commission – Historic Preservation Section. 

Thank you for your assistance in documenting this important part of Prince 
George’s County’s cultural heritage.

Prince George’s County Cemetery Survey
Please contact Jennifer Stabler - Staff Archaeologist

The Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission 
Historic Preservation Section

(301) 952-5595
Jennifer.Stabler@ppd.mncppc.org
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